
Occupational Health and Safety 

JOSH -Meeting held April 13, 2016. 

 

- Investigation regarding the temperature in the CTEI Welding Department, it is very cold in the 

toolcrib.   

 

- Parking Lot 2 at the Interurban Campus, three crosswalk markings have faded and do not 

provide adequate safety precautions from Parking Lot 2 to Parking Lot 3.  Three Josh members 

will investigate the area 

 

- Technologies Building, hallways are becoming cluttered with various materials and equipment 

 

- Designated Smoking Areas: boundaries are not clearly defined; smokers are standing outside 

boundaries.  There was discussion regarding ground markings to outline the designated area. 

 

- JOSH meeting minutes to be sent to CUPE 2081 each month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


